
 

 

  

  

 

  
                                                                          

   

                                       
                                                          

 

What a diverse week it has been. Year 6 children have been taking advantage of the weather and been designing snowmen, 

whilst at the other end of the school; Reception children have been creating Palm branches and singing “Hosanna” at the tops 

of their voices! Only in a primary school. 

We have enjoyed welcoming the Year 5 and Year 6 parents into school to celebrate the Borwick residential, which took place 

before half term. This is always a very precious memory for the children and they thoroughly enjoyed receiving their 

personalised certificates, celebrating how they shined their unique qualities in this beautiful environment. 

It has been great to see so many parents coming along to meet with the teachers to discuss your children’s progress and 

wellbeing. If you haven’t yet made an appointment, please contact the school office or the teacher directly. Our home school 

partnership is priceless in helping your child to flourish and reach their potential. 

 

 

 

 

  

   

                                           

 

 

 

    
  

   

   

   

                                                                  

                  

     

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 12 

Friday 10th March 2023 

Our theme this half term is  

FORGIVENESS 

 
“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Thank you for 

your ongoing 

support, 

C M Seagrave 

Celebrating the Light 

At Lea Endowed, we try to encourage our children to focus on 

things that bring light, joy and peace into our lives. We believe 

that what we fill our minds with, can hugely affect our 

wellbeing. 

Whilst I understand that the Harry Potter series is very popular 

with many children, I would very much appreciate if parents 

and carers would please avoid children wearing/bringing 

related items into school, as we do not believe the “darkness” 

that is revealed in these books and films, is supportive of our 

Christian ethos. Thank you for supporting us with this matter. 

STRIKE ACTION DAYS 3 & 4 

I emailed everyone a letter yesterday with the latest 

information on STRIKE ACTION DAY 3 & 4, which are 

Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th March 2023. Please contact 

the office if you need a paper copy, thank you. 

SPONSORED READATHON    

Please continue with the Sponsored Readathon and send in any 

remaining Sponsor Money by Friday 17th March. Many thanks for 

your invaluable support in helping to buy books for school. 

   

Mrs Seagrave’s Great Manners Award 

I am delighted to have presented my special 

awards for excellent manners and a 

wonderful, respectful attitude to:  

Poppy  in Year 6 

 and  

Eva P  in Year 5 

Well done and keep shining brightly. I am 

very proud of you both.  

A Swimming Success 

      We are absolutely delighted that the Y6 

swimmers came 2nd in the Inter School 

Swimming Gala on Monday. Their sportsmanship 

was exemplary and was noticed by staff from 

other schools.  

Many congratulations to our super swimmers! 

UNIFORMD UPDATE 

Please note there is now an easier link for our uniform site: 

uniformd.co.uk/leaendowed 

So far we have had 4 orders and raised £9. The “Free Items” 

has also been accessed and we have had 5 donations. The 

feedback  from parents is that it is “really easy to use”. 

 

GOING GREEN 

One of our school priorities is to extend the 

children’s understanding of global environmental 

issues. 

I was delighted to hear from his parents, that Isaac in 

Y6, has taken to switching off lights at home (when 

not needed) in order to help look after our planet. 

Well done for being an Eco Champion Isaac. 

 

http://uniformd.co.uk/leaendowed

